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I. Distance Education Review: April 8 and April 20, 2021 
On April 8, Deputy Provost Weber met with the Department Chairs and Program Coordinators of 
Online programs, Deans, Associate and Assistant Deans, to discuss upcoming meetings regarding 
Distance Education.  
 
On April 20, Department Chairs and Program Coordinators of Online programs, Deans, Assistant 
and Associate Deans, met with the WSCUC team member responsible for reviewing Distance 
Education. 
 

II. Onsite Visit Operations Committee: April 14, 2021 
On April 14, the WSCUC Onsite Visit Operations Committee met to discuss the project timeline 
for our upcoming onsite visit and the logistics for collecting updated documents on focused 
areas.  
 

III. WSCUC Onsite Visit Video: April 22, 2021 
On April 22, Deputy Provost Weber and the logistics side of the Onsite Visit Operations 
Committee met with Strategic Communication to create an informative onsite visit video for the 
campus community. The scope and goal of the video are to educate the campus community 
about WSCUC accreditation and the onsite visit in September. This video aims to pull the 
campus together and welcomes them to join in the university’s efforts.  
 

IV. Upcoming Steering Committee Meeting: May 28, 2021 
Our next Steering Committee meeting is on Friday, May 28, 2021.   
 
 
 

 


